

ASIA-PACIFIC TELECOMMUNITY

12/49 Soi 5, Chaeng Watthana Road, Bangkok 10210, Thailand

Ref. No.: APT/2017/SP-02

30 August 2017

Dear Sir/Madam,

Subject: Circulation of the Draft Strategic Plan of the Asia-Pacific Telecommunity for 2018-2020 (2nd version)

On behalf of the Asia-Pacific Telecommunity (APT), I would like to express my sincere thanks to you for your valuable support and contribution toward APT activities.

I would like refer to the Second Meeting of the Correspondence Group on the Strategic Plan of the Asia-Pacific Telecommunity for 2018-2020 (CGSP-2) held on 27 July 2017 in Colombo, Sri Lanka. The objective of the meeting was to consider the first draft of the Draft Strategic Plan of the Asia-Pacific Telecommunity for 2018-2020 (SP2018-2020) and to develop the second draft. CGSP-2 considered and agreed on the texts of the second draft which was then communicated with the experts of the CGSP for consultation. After such consultation, the second draft of the SP2018-2020 is now ready for circulation to APT Members.

In this connection, I would like to request your administration to review the second draft of the SP2018-2020 attached herewith and send your comments to the APT Secretariat via email at aptcgsp@apt.int. Your comments will be treated as contribution to the Preparatory Meeting for the 14th Session of the General Assembly of the APT (GA14-Prep), which will be held on 14 November 2017, one day prior to the 14th Session of the General Assembly of the APT (GA-14). GA14-Prep will finalize the Draft SP2018-2020 and submit it to GA-14 for approval. Please note that the final date of submitting your comment is 7 November 2017.

I thank you once again for your cooperation and look forward to receiving your inputs for finalizing the Draft SP2018-2020.

Yours sincerely,

Areewan Haorangsi Secretary General

Encl: (Draft) Strategic Plan of the Asia-Pacific Telecommunity for 2018-2020 (2nd version)

To: APT Members